
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 5th March 2020, an orientation on web designing was conducted with the aim of 

making differently abled children self-sufficient in the field of web designing. The 

programme  was organized for the students of the WMO Special School, a renowned 

institution catering to the educational needs of differently abled children. The workshop 

aimed to provide practical knowledge and skills in web designing, empowering the 

participants to explore potential opportunities in this digital era. A total of 19 students 

enthusiastically participated in the workshop.  
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